
THE BENEFITS AND DRAWBACKS OF THE TRANSITION TO

DOMESTICATION AND INTENSIFIED AGRICULTURE

Response: The initial transition from hunting-gathering to agriculture took place approximately Early after the initial plant
domestication, wild plants were still utilized. Question: What are the advantages and disadvantages of agriculture?.

The small ruminants can then be exchanged or sold to obtain large ruminants. Nature , , doi Both involve
farming in water. In this case the integration serves to make maximum use of the resources. Rain supplies
water for the growing plants. Unsurprisingly, the impacts of agriculture on biodiversity and ecosystem
services have been severe. Over time, this practice has led to the development of antibiotic-resistant bacteria in
cattle and people. In many developing countries, independent farmers cannot afford the new technology and
big business has taken over agriculture. Here, we explore how agricultural practices and evolutionary changes
in domesticated species cause evolution in wild species. Today, agricultural fields are not immune to the
forces of nature e. Chickens are bred for either eggs or meat. Current population models predict a global
population of between 8 and 10 billion in the next 50 years Bongaarts , Lutz et al. When people began
growing crops, they also began herding and breeding wild animals. Experts believe that the hunger problem
will be solved in two ways. Second, at least three types of agricultural practices create strong selective
pressures that drive the evolution of wild species. Today, electricity controls entire environments in livestock
barns and poultry houses. The farmers then use chemicals to control weeds and pests, and loosen the soil with
a tractor-pulled cultivator during the harvesting season. Introduction: Agriculture as a potential source of water
pollution. The Chemsitry of Soils, 2nd ed. Recent archaeological research suggests that in some regions such
as the Southeast Asian peninsula, the transition from hunter-gatherer to agriculturalist was not linear, but
region-specific. Most of the world was not affected by these developments, however. Mobile Fulani herdsmen
in West Africa engage in crop production only when forced by circumstances, such as drought or animal
diseases, leading to severe losses in livestock, making continuation of their former way of life impossible.
New economies were so successful in some areas that cities grew and civilizations developed. Throughout the
U.


